SPRING WALK FOR WOMEN IN AFGHANISTAN 2004

Members took to the scenic Nindooinbah Trail on a beautiful October morning.  We left Geraldine's home early in the morning, and returned for a delicious cup of tea, after walking the short circuit.  

A $5 fee was collected from members participating, and other members not able to join in the walk gave a donation.  

This has become and annual event, and is always and enjoyable activity and a great way for members to socialise with each other.
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